
From:   
Sent: Saturday, December 31, 2022 11:24 AM 
To: PUC-PUC <PUC@state.sd.us> 
Subject: [EXT] HP 22-001 (Commision Docket for SCS carbon pipeline) 
 
Reference:   HP-22-001 Commision Docket for SCS Carbon Pipeline  
 
 
   Dear Commissions of the South Dakota Public Utilities Commission:  
 
     I am a member of Landowners for Eminent Domain Reform. 
 
    Please Schedule the Summit PUC permit hearings at later dates and I please request them to be made 
of later dates of September 2023 or January 2024 -- 
     -Farmers in the springtime planting time do not get much sleep and are extremely fatigued, Machinery 
has breakdowns and long driving hours to get parts. 
     - Corn planting is critical to get done- on time and in between rains.  
    And the time it takes to prepare records for the hearings is not enough. 
 
          Thank you, 
                              Walter Theis -- Farm in Valley Springs SD 
 
                               
                              Greenfield WI 53220 
        
                        
 




